
Sherwood Scouts Currently have openings for 6 year old boys and girls
We meet Wednesday evenings during school term from 6-7pm 

at our Scout Den 16 Young St Graceville (unless we’re off on adventures)
If you would like to know more please contact us at

sherwoodscoutgroup@gmail.com or 
https://www.facebook.com/SherwoodScoutGroup
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